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Service Electric Cablevision fully supports an Open Internet. We do not block or throttle consumer
access to lawful Internet content. Our commitment to protecting our customer’s online privacy has
not changed. We have not, and will not use consumer data without consent for marketing and we
do not resell it to third parties. We do not engage in unlawful or anticompetitive discrimination
against websites, streaming video services, and voice applications that may compete with our
traditional services, and we do not offer pay-for-priority services. SECV invests in our networks to
give consumers the Internet speed, capacity and services they want most. 


